OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

June 8, 1965

Mike Abraham
91€ Simms Building
Albuquerque, New Mexico

Dear Mr., Abraham:

We have checked casing and tubing data from the 1965 deliverability

test which was recently submitted to this office for your #! Yaffee well
in Unit A, Section 6-25M=3W. e find that there is a discrepancy

in the depth of the top of the tubing perfations. Our records indicate
that the top of the perforations is located at 3770 feet and the test
form shows 3964 feet. Will you please check this information and
advise what is the correct figure.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECA: ks
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